
 *Please BE sure to still
provide your child with a back
pack and lunch box Labeled

with the student’s full name as
those items will not be

provided by the district.*

We are happy to announce that
school supplies such as crayons,

glue sticks, pencils, etc.
 will be provided by 

Pleasant Valley Elementary 
this year!


